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New York- Cultural Trip  
October 2023 

 

 
Dear Parent/ Carer  

 

Kipling Tours, the travel provider, have informed us of an amendment to the flight to New York, see below:  

 

Thursday 26th October- 31st October 

Date Flight Number From To Depart Arrive 

26 October VS 127 Manchester New York JFK 13.45 16.20 

30 October VS 128 New York JFK  Manchester 19.25 06.10 + 1 
 

The change to the outward flight will land in New York earlier than the original flight. The return flight remains 

unchanged. 

 

The final balance of £1800 is payable in instalments on ParentPay , payments can be made on ParentPay any time 

before Wednesday 19th July.   

 

Please find a copy of the trip itinerary on the ‘letter for parents’ section of our school website: Letters for Parents - St. Wilfrid's R.C. 

College (st-wilfrids.org) 

 

A parent/carer information meeting will be held in school on Tuesday 20th June, further information will be shared in advance of 

the meeting.  

 

Please check passport, ESTA and vaccination status requirements for travelling to the USA: Entry requirements - USA travel advice - 

GOV.UK (www.gov.uk) 

 

You are recommended to apply for an ESTA at least 3 months in advance of travel.  

 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

Miss Tennet 

Assistant Headteacher 
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